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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Confirmation of the 2023 Targa Newfoundland- Race The Rock

We are pleased to announce the confirmation of Targa Newfoundland 2023. Registration is now
open to a limited number of entrants. Part 1 of the registration form is online at
http://www.targanfld.com. The deadline is May 21st, 2023. It's been 4 years since the last event
and this year's event is anticipated to be the best Targa yet, with some exciting details soon to
follow.

The 2023 event will start on Saturday, September 16th in the Southern Avalon Peninsula in
communities that border on St. Mary’s Bay, then progress on Sunday the 17th to the South
West Avalon moving through communities on Placentia Bay. On Monday the 18th, it will travel to
the Notre Dame Bay area communities and then move on Tuesday the 19h to the Eastport
Peninsula on Bonavista Bay. On Wednesday the 20th, it will be in the Random Island area on
Trinity Bay, then traveling on Thursday the 21st to the final day in the Conception Bay area,
finishing up in the penultimate and final stages in Brigus. The awards gala will be held in St.
John's on Friday evening September 22nd.

"I believe that we start to see our true personalities when we go through the
most difficult moments. This is when we get stronger” (Aryton Senna)

Stay tuned for more details and press releases to come!
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